
Pre-K Home Learning: ​Week 5 
 
 
 

Dear Pre-K Families, 
 
I hope you are well! Here is the plan for Week 5, 
as we continue learning about shadows and 
reflections. This week, we will introduce nocturnal 
animals through fiction and nonfiction stories. 
We will also continue to look for, create, and 
experiment with shadows and reflections.  
 
Please let me know if you are in need of 
additional support. Thank you for all you do! 
 
 

         In gratitude, 
       Ms. Valente 

 


